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Lou Mansolillo

From: Rich Capraro <rcpuck2727@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:49 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support of H-7015

Good morning, 
I am writing this email in full support of Bill H-7015 as drafted. Please pass this bill as it is for the personal safety of all 
Rhode Islanders. I believe it is imperative to maintain licensed electricians to perform all electrical work as needed.  
Respectfully,  
Master Electrician  
Richard Capraro  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


